Did ”60 Minutes” Blink?
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February 24, 1995

Mr. William A. Dosobus, President
Catholic League for Religious
and Civil Rights

1011 First Avenue

New York, NY 10022

Dear Mr. Donohue:

Since my last communication with you about the "60 Minutes® piece on the Call
to Action Program, they surprised us and decided to come and to cover our
Annual Religious Education Congress.

For four full days and nights we had Mike Wallace, Barry Lando, and three
television crews cover our Congress in Anaheim. They were extremely over awed
at the scope of the Congress, and they did have the opportunity to see the
mainstream Church in a way that they had never dreamed or realized.

From all that we can tell from the comments of the entire crew, we should be
expecting a rather positive segment on "60 Minutes" some time the latter half of
March. Only time will tell!

Asking the Lord's continued blessings upon you and your work for the good of
the Church, and with every best wish, I am

ly yours in Christ,
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Roger Mahony
Archbishop of Los Ange

cc: Reverend Gregory Coiro, OFM, Cap.
mf
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